
August Birthdays 
 

02  Audrey Dailey              21  Heather Bennett 
06  Denise Garlitz              22  Jessica Alcorn 
06  Hope Rice                      
 
August Anniversaries 
 

03  Mark & Audrey Dailey 
21  George & Peggy Golias 

Happy Birthday 
& 

Happy Anniversary 

Happy Birthday to Bill Flanagan this coming Wednesday, July 28. 

If you have something for the bulletin please contact Wayne Carter before noon on Friday. 

From Tina Grana 
 
LaSalle church of Christ has sent so many cards!  Truly dad (and mom) have been loving opening them 

and reminiscing on all their friends up there.  If I could I would write each one of them back. 

By the way, because of all of you, we exceeded the 95 card goal!  Thank you all so very very much! 

NEWSLETTER 
 

July 25, 2021 
 

Mark Dailey,  evangelist 
(716)  754-2752 

 

minister@lasallechurchofchrist.org 

 

La Salle  
church of Christ 

 

A place of worship and healing. 
 

1121 N. Military Rd. 
Niagara Falls, NY  14304 

 

(716)  283-1214 
 
 

lasallechurchofchrist.org 
 

Schedule of Services  
 

Because of Covid  
our current schedule is: 

 

   Sunday AM Worship   11:00 AM 
 

    
 

We offer a free  
Bible Correspondence Course 

Please keep cell phones and other noise making devices silent.    Thank you. 

 We welcome all who are here today. 
 

  If you are a visitor we are honored to have you with us.   
  Please fill out a Visitor Card (on the back of the  pew  
  in front of you).  We would like for you  to place the  
  Visitor Card in one of the receptacles provided at the  
  front and rear of the auditorium.   
  There will be an opportunity to give but as a visitor it is   
  not expected of you.      Thanks. 

There is a nursery at the rear of the auditorium  
 

up the stairs if you need to care for your infant. 



Prayers   In our prayers, let’s praise God, recognize His greatness, thank Him for His Son and His blessings.  
 

Please pray as we continue our search for a gospel preacher. 
 

Bill Flanagan   Let’s keep Bill and Joyce and the family in our prayers as Bill is being taken care of at home  
under Hospice care. 
 

Bill Kinney is recovering at home.  Let’s pray for him and Kris. 
 

Frank Marsden is recovering at a rehab facility in Medina. If you would like to send a card the info is posted on 
the back board. 
 

Maria Swindlehurst had recent hip surgery and is undergoing rehab at home. 
 

Hope Rice is recovering from a twisted ankle. 
 

Eileen Johnson (NF congregation)   She is recovering at home.  Let’s keep her in our prayers. 
 

Jim Zachary (Amherst congregation)  He had surgery for thyroid cancer last year and a scan on July 1 showed 
there was some residual cancer.  He received a mega-dose of radioactive iodine on July 2.  A scan on July 12  
indicated things are good and he will have another scan in 6 months. 
 

Bill Fisher, Sharron Gantt’s brother in FL, has cancer and is not doing well at all. 
 

Becky, Erin Orton’s mother, has a broken rib from a fall. 
 

Greg Flanagan continues to recuperate from recent knee surgery. 
 

Ron Fees, Rick Fees’ brother, is dealing with a detached retina. 
 

Jean Tulgstka (Wayne Carter’s sister in MI) received results from wearing a monitor recently.  Her heart stopped 
a few times while wearing it. She will need to have a pacemaker installed.  She had heart surgery earlier this year. 
 

Keith & Glory Marten  Keith has known for a long time he had a leaky heart valve and was told years ago that at 
some point it would have to be replaced.  He has been going to a heart specialist in Orlando and has a consultation 
on August 5 concerning surgery.  His arteries are good but he has a bad heart valve.  Glory is dealing with arthritis. 
Let’s keep them in our prayers.  Also, their son Randy plans on getting married soon.  They say hello to everyone. 
 

Please keep our loved ones and their caregivers in your thoughts and prayers. 

Let’s pray for our members that have ongoing health and other issues. 

Let’s pray for family, friends, and loved ones of our members who are having health and other issues.  

Let’s pray not only for those that are physically sick but those that are spiritually sick as well. 

Let’s pray for our shut-ins and to call and send cards.  

Let’s pray for those dealing with family situations as well as work situations. 

Let’s pray for those dealing with weather related disasters. 

Let’s pray for those of our number who are looking for employment. 

Let’s pray for those that are traveling.  May they have a safe journey.  

Let’s pray for God’s people that are doing mission work all over the world. 

Let’s pray for people the world over that we may all learn to get along with each other. 

Let’s pray for those taking Bible correspondence courses at the present time.  

Let’s pray for children, families, and the staff at  Potter Children’s Home and Family Ministries. 

Let’s pray for the work being done at Great Lakes Christian High School in Beamsville, ONT. 

Let’s pray for our neighbors receiving House to House/Heart to Heart that they have receptive hearts. 

Weekly Budget Amount          $1,843.00 
Contribution Last Sunday        $2,036.44 
 

Attendance Last Sunday                46 

Financial Reports and Meeting Minutes 
are posted in the back. 

Upcoming Events   (Lord willing)  
 

Aug. 6 - 7   New England Bible Institute - Retreat   
                    Please see posting. 
 

Aug. 15      Men’s Business Meeting    
 

Sep. 06       Labor Day  

 

Fear Not  
 

by Alan Smith      Evangelist for Helen St. church of Christ in Fayetteville, NC 
 

I am unaware of the original source of the following story: 
 

As a sergeant in a parachute regiment I took part in several night time exercises. Once, I was seated next to a  
Lieutenant fresh from Jump School.  
 
He was quiet, sad, looked a bit pale, so I struck up a conversation. "Scared, Lieutenant?", I asked.  
 
He replied, "No, just a bit apprehensive."  
 
I asked, "What's the difference?"  
 
He replied, "That means I'm scared with a university education." 
 
It really doesn't matter what word you prefer to use; we've all been there at some point. Afraid of what might 
happen. Afraid of what might not happen. Afraid of what the future holds.  
 
Jesus lets us know that the remedy for "fear" is "faith." Listen again to this familiar Bible story: 
 
"Now when He got into a boat, His disciples followed Him. And suddenly a great tempest arose on the sea, so that 
the boat was covered with the waves. But He was asleep. Then His disciples came to Him and awoke Him, saying, 
'Lord, save us! We are perishing!' But He said to them, 'Why are you fearful, O you of little faith?' Then He arose 
and rebuked the winds and the sea, and there was a great calm." (Matt. 8:23-26) 
 
There was a calm not only in the wind and the waves, but also in the hearts of the apostles.  
Fear will drive out faith, but faith will drive out fear. Whatever it is that frightens you today, may you find a "great 
calm" in knowing that your Savior is near.  

Please check the  

“Mission Board” 

in the back of the auditorium. 


